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I. Dean's Report - Dean Gonzalez 

Dean Gonzalez welcomed new president, President Adam Herbert, to IU.  Due to 
the Chancellor’s resignation, trustees will meet soon to begin the search for a 
replacement. 

 
II. Introductions of new faculty 

• C&I – Susan introduced Carrie Chapman, Rob Kunzman, Marjorie Manifold, 
Troy Sadler, Dick Caulfield, and Melissa Keller. 

• Language Ed - Mary Beth introduced Faridah Pawan, Gerald Campano, Gary 
Kilar, and Debbie Munzyn. 

• ELPS - Barry introduced Heidi Ross, Vasti Torres, and Rob Toutkoushian. 
• CEP - Tom Huberty introduced Rebecca Martinez. 
• IUPUI – Khaula introduced Alex Hall, Carol Matern, and Trish Wyse. 
• Staff - Mary Howard Hamilton introduced Kimberly Fraizer, Yunika Jackson. 
• Pete introduced Larry Riss. 

 
III. Retreat 

Chalmer Thompson commented on this year’s faculty retreat, which was themed 
“Building Community through Exploring Issues of Equity and Diversity.”   

 
IV. State of the School 

a. Enrollment trends  
 
Diana Lambdin, Associate Dean of Teacher Ed, reported on the enrollment of 
students in Teacher Education. 

 
Mary Howard Hamilton, Associate Dean of Graduate Studies reported that 
total graduate enrollment is 1130 students.   

 



 
 

 
 
 
 



b. Research Productivity 
 
Cathy Brown, Associate Dean of Research and Development, commented on 
the external funding data, presented an explanation of the structure of the ERIC 
centers, and reported that Indiana Center for Evaluation (ICE) and Indiana 
Education Policy Center (IEPC) are merging to form the Center for Evaluation 
and Education Policy (CEEP).  A new center, Center of Post Secondary 
Research (CPR), and the Center for Research on Learning and Technology 
(CRLT) will be moving all of its projects to the fifth floor of Eignemann.     

 
c. Budget  

 
Pete Kloosterman, Executive Associate Dean, discussed the School of 
Education’s budget. 

 
d. Development/external relations 
 

The fundraising productivity report and a new fundraising program for 
graduate fellowships, undergrad scholarships, and faculty endowment were 
discussed.   

 

 
 



 
 
 

V. RCM and Assessments 
Dean Gonzalez reported on undergraduate and graduate student fees, assessments, 
enrollment, and faculty searches. 
 

  



 
 

 
VI. Discussion on Reorganization 

Don Cunningham discussed the committee’s collaboration regarding program 
development and reorganization.  

 
VII. Quick Reports 

• The Academic Affairs website has been updated. 
• P-16 sent out an email.  Plan has been adopted.   
• CID Project announced that the Teacher Portfolio Colloquium is next Friday, 

Nov 7th

• The Standards committee made recommendations to Policy Council to fund 
support research on impact of academic standards. 

, 9 – 4pm. 

• CUME reported that community engagement, assessment, culture and learning, 
leadership and transforming schools.  NUTC put into place full support for 
new teachers in urban schools, and the online portal is in its second year. 

• Partnerships worked with department chairs so that each department in faculty 
meetings can engage faculty support.  Task force will then take results and 
look for cross department collaborations that should be happening. 

• The Commitment Excellence committee is asking for proposals.  There are 
three proposals that they want to move ahead on.  Contacts are Peg Sutton, 
Autism (Sam Odom and Ginny Williamson), and Enid Zimmerman and Lara 
Lackey. 
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